You're Invited to a Neighborhood Barbecue
Cookout!

Dear Neighbors,

We are excited to invite you to a fun-filled neighborhood barbecue cookout!
Date: Saturday, June 10, 2023

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Location: Our backyard (123 Main St.)

We'll be grilling up some delicious burgers and hot dogs! Bring your favorite side dish or dessert
to share.

Feel free to bring your family, friends, and any outdoor games you enjoy!
Please RSVP by June 1st so we can plan accordingly.
Looking forward to seeing everyone!

Warm regards,
Your Neighbors



